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04/03/2025  12:44:162025/0637/T OBJ Claire Angus Having read the arboriculturist report and viewing the trees condition first hand, I understand the concern that 

it may not be safe. Given that the tree is a veteran tree and has a significant presence to the entire street and 

the Frognal area I would want to see every option investigated to see if the tree can be saved as opposed to 

felled. I would like to understand if there are any other options and if so, could they be undertaken so as to 

allow the tree to remain, safely.  If the tree must be felled, I would like to see it replaced with a Holm Oak, 

again, or an evergreen.

04/03/2025  14:44:062025/0637/T COMMNT Stefan Ogden Dear Camden Council,

As owners of 93 & 93B Frognal, we were rather concerned to learn of the application to fell the ancient Holm 

Oak adjacent to our property. 

This historic tree forms part of the curtilage of the listed Bay Tree Cottage and breaks up the outline of Frognal 

Mansions from the road for residents and visitors alike. 

We understand the tree may be infected with a fungus but would question whether treatment and trimming 

would be an alternative to outright felling. 

Thank you for your consideration of our objection. 

Kind Regards,

Stefan Ogden / Pan Yan
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